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TT Members  
 
It is with great pleasure that I can announce that the CSSC head office board of directors have 
confirmed they have removed the threat of closure to our club with immediate effect.  
 
The Bristol area CSSC committee have put in a huge amount of work and effort in making our case to 
keep the club open and following the business presentation we made to the the directors in November 
they now agree with us that it is in the Bristol CSSC members best interest to keep the club open. 
They have also agreed to investigate the feasibility of funding and making improvements to the club 
and its grounds for future members benefits.  
 
The Bristol area committee welcomes this news and we look forward to the members enjoying the 
continued and future use of the club. It has been a big team effort but I would like to highlight the extra 
special effort of our club chairman Tony Nelson and committee members Peter Nelson and our own 
Charlotte Taylor who all helped enormously.  
 
Wishing you all a Merry Xmas  
 
Chris Adamek  

 


